
Orleans Street green space 
visioning workshop

The Old Town Neighborhood Foundation (OTNF) and the Old Town Merchants and Residents  
Association (OTMRA) would like to invite you to a visioning workshop to help set broad goals for 
green space on Orleans Street. The green space that is being considered is the land adjacent to the 
CTA tracks on the east side of Orleans Street.  
 
Attend the meeting with your neighbors and help us determine what community needs for green 
space exist that can be served by this space. This meeting will involve a number of interactive, 
small planning exercises.

Meeting Details
 
 
When:     Monday, February 10, 2020 at 5:30pm-7:00pm

Where:    Lincoln Park Community Services (LPCS) 
                      (1521 N Sedgwick Street)

 
For more information, please contact the Old Town Merchants and 
Residents Association

Old Town Merchants and Residents Association 

1543 North Wells Street, Lower Level 

Chicago, Illinois 60610 

312 – 951 – 6106 

otmra@oldtownchicago.org


